Subject: Trouble registering a concern about planning application 2021/2954/P

Dear Sir or Madam,

| have constant problems with using the Camden Planning website and trying to find the application | wish to
register a concern over. Is it because | use a MAC. | have tried various browsers and nothing gets me through to the
correct application.

It usually times out or does not find the application or even the website at times. | cannot understand this and fear
it is not fixed to receive public feedback about the the applications that are pending.

As a local resident of 19 Mercer St. WC2H 9QR

| am very concerned about the Selkirk House redevelopment plans. They are totally out of scale with the area and
really will bring damage to the historic mixed used neighbourhood we all love.

While we all appreciate cities change and grow, this proposed tall tower will not be a positive addition to the
community and will tower over the area like another CentrePointe.

Please reject this out of scale development proposal.

And please fix the website so that | can lodge comments when needed.
Yours,

Rick Fisher

Flat 3

19 Mercer St
London WC2H 9QR



